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Dear Government of Hong Kong SAR,

I would like to express my opinion to the tax reform system.

Tourism as one of the major income of Hong Kong (Paradise of Shopping), I
don't think it is wise to raise GST since this will influence of the image
of Hong Kong.

This will affect to most but all of the industry as well as the life of
poor

people, just like a chain reaction.

I don't think Hong Kong Government has a strong support on the benefit for
Hong Kong (not even for a short/long term)rather than foreseen a lot of bad
influence once GST apply.

I think the idea of giving rebates to the current in special needed people
is ridiculous since they will pay much more than what they received. In
return, the people near the boarder of defining as poor people will
eventually fit the category of receiving special support from the
government

from unemployment, unbalanced thinking (not much rebate)

I hope HKSAR Government will take serious caution to this issue since I
believe the majority of HK people does not want to see GST apply happen.

Yours truly,
Ms. Y Y Hung
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